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A FOND FAREWELL… 
 

• Saying goodbye is never easy… 
 

I want to tell all of you, my Board, subscribers and co-workers, along with my Engineering firm, auditors, lawyer,   
banking personnel, contractors, and  everyone else who I have had the privilege to work with…I am so thankful to have 
been part of an amazing organization.  We have exceptional Board members, amazing staff and wonderful subscribers ! 
While I am so excited about my future and my retirement, I am sad to leave you all.  I will miss everyone so very much; 
but I am so looking forward to spending more time with my family and especially with my beautiful granddaughters. 
To my incredible Board - Thanks for always being there for me and supporting me.  I  am so grateful for the  experience 
I have gained with Dundurn Rural Water Utility and the opportunity to have worked with amazing Board members 
(present and past). 
To my incredible staff – It is difficult to imagine my life away from this company.  However, I am excited to venture out 
to learn new things.  I take with me pleasant memories of knowing each of you.  Starting a new chapter is always      
challenging, as it begins by ending one.  I will miss working with each of you and I will  miss seeing you each day but I 
look forward to seeing what you continue to accomplish.  Thank you for all the help, the laughs, and the time we’ve 
shared. I will always look back at this chapter with fond memories.  All my best to you.  If there's anything I can do to 
assist please don't hesitate to reach out.   
And to our awesome subscribers – Oh what a privilege it has been to be a part of this incredible Utility to ensure we are 
providing you safe water – We take pride in serving our Subscribers.  I have enjoyed my time here - and you've played a 
big part in that.  My time has come to turn a new page and say goodbye.  I do so with a deep appreciation for each of 
you.  As I depart, I am grateful that I do not have to be concerned about leaving my responsibilities.  I know that      
everything will be fine because of the wonderful Board and staff managing this Utility.   
To my engineering firm, auditors, lawyer, banking personnel, contractors,  and everyone else – It was a great pleasure 
to work with you ! 
 
I want to wish Jason Bellina all the best as he takes over as  Administrator of the Dundurn Rural Water Utility.  I have 
complete confidence that Jason will ‘carry the torch’ and administer the Utility with ease (after all - he will have a great 
Board and super staff to help him !)    

 
This is not goodbye, just farewell for now!  

 
“Dance like there’s nobody watching, Love like you’ll never be hurt, Sing like 

there’s nobody listening,  And live like it’s heaven on earth.”                              
William W. Purkey 

 

      If any of you want to stop in, please come see me anytime during the        
  last two weeks of August.   
         
                    Take care -  Ros 
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DRWU—STAFF CONTACT INFORMATION 

 
Rosalind L. Arndt - Administrator     Jason Bellina - Maintenance Supervisor 

Barbara Olyniuk - Administrative Assistant   Brian McNutt - Maintenance Technician 

Chantel Hendry - Administrative Assistant    Ryan Murphy - Temporary Maintenance Operator 

       Don Suttie - Maintenance Assistant 

Office - Phone: 306-492-2566    Fax: 306-492-2564     Email: drwu@sasktel.net 

                           Maintenance Emergencies - 306-381-3555 

AGM UPDATE 

Dundurn Rural Water Utility held their 2022 Annual      
General Meeting on Wednesday, May 3rd at the Dundurn 
Community Hall.  The Board and Staff wish to thank those 
who attended the meeting. The  Board  and  Staff welcome 
Todd Grabowski who was elected at the May AGM.  The 
Board and Staff also want to thank Lloyd Gratrix on a job 
well done over the past 6 years. The Annual Financial 
Statement (Auditor’s Report) for 2022 was approved at this 
Annual meeting and is available on our web-site. 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

MATT JURKIEWICZ, CHAIR 

COREY FERNETS, VICE-CHAIR 

MURRAY MCARTHUR, MEMBER 

MICHAEL KUZMA, MEMBER 

JERRY MULDER, MEMBER 

TODD GRABOWSKI, MEMBER 

HAROLD DYCK, MEMBER 

MELISSA MADDOCKS, MEMBER 

DAVID SHORTT, MEMBER 

MARKER POSTS 
The Maintenance Staff will be coming to subscriber’s homes to install marking posts 
where the curbstops are located. The curbstops must be marked as it is important to 
be able to find it quickly in an emergency. This will either be a red wooden post or a 
metal post that reads Dundurn Rural Water Utility. If your post is missing, please call 
the office and our maintenance staff will come replace your post. 

 

Welcome to Ryan 
Murphy, our new 

Summer Technician 
who will be    

working along side    
Brian. Ryan is 

catching on well 
and we are 

pleased to have 
him join our Utility. 

The Board and 
Staff wish you a 

safe and                       
fun summer! 

With Ros retiring, Jason 

has accepted the role of 

Administrator for         

Dundurn Rural Water  

Utility. Jason brings a lot 

of  knowledge and            

experience to this role and 

will assume this position 

with ease. Congratulations 

on this new opportunity! 

The DRWU requires a minimum of 48 hours notice to 
schedule service line inspections, meter installations, and 
final water connections.  We also require notice to do 

final reads if you are selling or vacating a property. 


